
 

 

PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

invites applications for the position of:  

Executive Director for 
Human Rights 

 

An Equal Opportunity Employer  
 

POSITION #: 944007 

DEPARTMENT: HUMAN RIGHTS OFFICE 

SALARY:  $89,778.00 - $175,285.50 Annually 

 

OPENING DATE: 09/13/2018 

  

CLOSING DATE: 09/30/2018 11:59 PM  

  

INTRODUCTION:  

Do you have a passion for public service and justice?  

Join a diverse community in need of a new leader for its human rights agency.  

Apply to be the Executive Director of the Human Rights Office in Prince William County!  

 

The successful candidate will assist in leading the local government agency in providing 

equity in resolving civil and human rights complaints, providing educational programs and 

materials in a vibrant, suburban majority-minority community in the Washington D.C. area. 

 

ENTRY SALARY RANGE: $89,778.00 - $ 132,541.50 

 

 

To learn more about Prince William County please visit the following links: 

PWC 

Fast Facts 

To view the full job announcement and apply online please visit our career page at: 

http://www.pwcgov.org/pages/careers.aspx 

  
Prince William County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

  

 

 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6FdmQmR3A8Q.
http://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/doit/gis/Pages/Fast-Facts.aspx
http://www.pwcgov.org/pages/careers.aspx

